From: Catriona Bourdillon Sent: 14 October 2018 18:52

To: Bell, Nick

Subject: Re: 2018/4532/T

Dear Mr Bell

Apologies for a delayed objection to the felling of the yew tree in the garden of 1 Boscastle Road.

I note that the applicants state that it has no amenity value to the street – this is true, but the amenity value to many of the houses in Grove Terrace is considerable.

Our large Ash tree and Two holm oaks abutting onto Grove Terrace Mews apparently have great amenity value to the conservation area and to Boscastle Road as they help to screen houses from view, so I am a loss to understand why a splendid yew which screens us from Boscastle Road houses and is part of the Dartmouth Park Conservation area also, should be cut down, rather than pruned appropriately.

Surely a tree of that size deserves a TPO?

Yours sincerely

Catriona Bourdillon

P.S. We were informed that our trees which overlook Grove Terrace Mews had great amenity value for the conservation area, when we applied to prune our ash tree.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.